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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you today to inform you about a recent development regarding 
our school's Ofsted inspection process.  

As you may be aware, Magnus Church of England Academy recently underwent an Ofsted inspection. However, 
we have not yet received the final report or outcome because we are currently challenging the unusual 
inspection process that we experienced.  

Typically, Ofsted inspections follow a well-established methodology outlined in their inspection handbook. In 
our case, we had an initial inspection, which is common practice. However, we then had an additional follow-up 
inspection, which is quite rare. We do not believe that the follow-up inspection team adhered to the Ofsted 
methodology as described in the handbook.  

As a result, we are in the process of formally complaining about the inspection process. We want to ensure that 
the final report and outcome accurately reflect the quality of education and the standards at our school, which 
we are immensely proud of.  

Rest assured, we are committed to providing your children with the best possible education and support. Our 
vision, mission, and core values remain steadfast, and we will continue to work tirelessly to ensure that all our 
students develop the knowledge, skills, and character to live happy, healthy, and successful lives.  

We appreciate your continued support and trust in our school. We will keep you informed of any updates 
regarding the Ofsted inspection process and the final outcome.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or the school office.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Anna Martin 
Principal 
Magnus Church of England Academy 

http://www.magnusacademy.co.uk/

